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Mr. Ralph Finch 

34007 Hillside Court 

Farmington Hills, Michigan 48335 

 

Re:  2015 FOHBC Hall of Fame Induction 

 

 

Dear Ralph: 

 

It gives me great pleasure to confirm that your nomination, to be included in the prestigious FOHBC Hall of 

Fame, was approved by the FOHBC Board of Directors on 16 March 2015. 

 

Per our recent telephone conversation, where you also received this news, we know that you and Janet plan 

on attending the FOHBC 2015 National Antique Bottle Show in Chattanooga, Tennessee and furthermore 

trust that you will be attending the FOHBC Banquet on Friday, 31 July 2015, at the Chattanooga Marriott 

Convention Center Hotel, Plaza Rooms A & B, where your induction will be announced and you will be 

called to the stage to receive your award. Both of your banquet tickets will be taken care of by the FOHBC. 

Two room nights at the Chattanooga Marriott Convention Center Hotel will also be provided by the FOHBC 

for you and Janet. 

 

Congratulations. The Federation Board was very pleased with the nomination process and approved your 

induction with 14 of 16 votes, a 2/3 majority was required. You will join an important group of individuals 

who have brought forth significant contributions to our great hobby. 

 

With Best Regards, 

 

Federation of Historical Bottle Collectors 
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